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Monday 19th September - Bank 
Holiday  
 
 
Tuesday 20th September - After 
School Clubs begin 
 
 
Thursday 22nd September -  
Individual School Photos 
 
 
Requests  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
are looking for donations of 
boys and girls underwear and 
socks in case of accidents. Re-
ception pupils need a change of 
clothes in their bags please.  

Mrs Humphries is looking for 
small world toys and a table top 
dolls house for the nurture 
room if anyone has one that 
they are wishing to donate.  

 Looking Ahead  Messages 
 Meet the teacher evening 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents 
this evening. In order to run the class infor-
mation meetings more than once for parents 
with siblings we will be starting straight away in 
classes rather than gathering in the hall first. Mrs 
Stranger will welcome parents and carers at the 
side door at 5pm and direct them to classrooms.  

Please note that pupils must not bring any foods 
containing nuts into school in lunch boxes or for 
snack, this includes chocolate and hazelnut 
spreads.  

Second Hand Uniform is available in the front en-
trance. A donation can be made if you wish to.  

A parent’s car was scratched last week whilst 
parked in Erbury drive. Please ensure pupils are 
walking carefully near cars and not riding scooters 
past them.  

 

 

 

 

 




